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SPORT UPDATE
NASSA Cross Country

Students on Thursday 26 May competed at the NASSA Cross Country Carnival. It was tough and
muddy conditions for the event at the Sydney International Equestrian Centre.

Congratulations to the following students who qualified to compete at the next levels.

AICES Qualifiers:

Daniel B, Diego B, Anderson C, Saxon C, Liliana C, Paul D, Ally D, Adrian D, Jonathan F, Milly G,
Levi G, Charlie K, Aidan L, Petar L, Mila M, Cynthia N, Zoe N, Onrey R, Daniel R, Flynn S and Adrian
T.
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Mr Dean Zaccaria
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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